
 Submission 
No 278 

 
 
 
 
 
 

INQUIRY INTO CROWN LAND IN NEW SOUTH WALES 
 
 
Organisation: Australian Plants Society NSW Ltd Northern Beaches 

Date received: 25 July 2016 

 

 



The Australian Plant Society - Northern Beaches, wishes to contribute to the Inquiry into Crown 

Lands as we are very interested in the preservation of our natural estate assets for the protection of 

native flora and their habitats. 

 

We also wish to see our ecosystem functions preserved- clean air and water and their contribution 

to keeping carbon out off the atmosphere. 

 

Our area contains large areas of Crown Land and we are concerned of it being degraded by 

development and inappropriate use and or sold off. 


